Nurse Endoscopist News

NZNEA was able to financially support Alice Washer, Nurse Endoscopist at Middlemore to
attend SIES this year. Despite the meeting having a substantial quantity of interventional
content (ie ESD) her recent report back to the NZNEA group at our quarterly meeting was very
informative for us all, with updates on the latest opinions & evidence on cold snare vs hot snare
polypectomy.

We have also had a working group update the training pathway for Nurse Endoscopists, and this
document can be found on the NZGNC, Nurse Endoscopist subgroup webpage - titled
“Programme for Nurse Endoscopist Internship 2025 (updated training pathway)”.

Our next online meeting will be Tues 26 August 2025 7.30pm, and our yearly NZNEA study day
will be Tues 25 November (the day prior to Gastro Conference), at the Gastro Conference venue,
Fly Palmy Arena.

If interested, you can join NZNEA by emailing us at nzneassoc@gmail.com.
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